
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/7/2022 8:15:06 PM

First name: Dana

Last name: Fitz Gale

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing to express my very STRONG OPPOSITION to the proposed expansion of Holland Lake

Lodge. Holland Lake belongs to ALL Montanans. It is a rare and precious place, critical habitat to several

endangered species and gateway to one of the most spectacular wilderness areas in the world. IT SHOULD NOT

BE UP FOR SALE TO OUT-OF-STATE DEVELOPERS! 

I am incredibly disappointed in the Forest Service for trying to fast-track this process and proposing a categorical

exclusion.  Nothing about this makes any sense. It has taken Snowbowl ski area decades (literally) to get

approval to add a ski lift, yet you want to approve this ecological catastrophe without a full review? Why? The

Forest Service is supposed to practice good stewardship of our public lands and protect rare and wonderful

places like Holland Lake for future generations of Montanans, not sell them out to private developers. 

Please reject the shocking proposals of POWDR and Christian Wohlfeil to exploit this precious natural resource

for commercial gain. Please don't sell out the people and wildlife of Montana. We are counting on our Forest

Service to do the right thing for us, for our children, and our grandchildren. I don't understand why this proposal is

even being seriously considered, since it clearly runs counter to public interests. It's hard not to believe the

rumours about high-level corruption and bribery of public officials, in this case. Whatever the motivations here,

anyone who allows this destructive project to continue and enables the ruination/development/commercialization

of Montana's beloved Holland Lake will surely go down in history as an enemy of the Montana people and

Montana wildlife. If you allow this, you will be an accomplice in a heinous criminal act. 


